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Our neighborhood is confronted with drug addiction with our houseless community on 

a daily basis. If you truly want to have a meaningful impact on supporting the 

houseless community, you need to be focusing your time investing in housing and 

support service solutions instead of implementing policy that will exacerbate a 

dangerous livability issue for both the housed and houseless. Laws like this proposed 

are enabling these people’s behaviors and it needs to stop. 


